

Dear Parents and Carers

This year we are offering children the chance to purchase Christmas gifts in school. The children are invited to bring in £2.50 for each gift they wish to purchase on Friday 6th November. They will have the opportunity to choose from a selection of Christmas gifts in school. They will then place their orders, which will be wrapped and stored safely in school and distributed during the last week of term before Christmas. The children will also have the chance to write their own gift tags at the time of purchase.

Please return the slip below and ensure that the money is in a named envelope.

Many thanks

All Souls' PTA



Follow us on twitter; @PTA_AllSouls



And like us on Facebook; All Souls PTA Page

I enclose	for	gifts at £2.50 each
Child's name		Year Group
Signed		

Please send money in a named envelope by Friday 6^{th} of November.